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UMUC

Office of the Provost

February 24, 2009

Mr. Andrei Burenin

Russia 664003

Irkutsk

1, Karl Marx Str, Office 214

Dear Mr. Burenin,

I want to congratulate you on your selection to the Managerial Reserve of the Russian
Federation. The fact that you are one of only 30 businessmen and entrepreneurs
recognized in this fashion is a sign of your educational and professional accomplishment.
With the Baikal School of International Business, the University of Maryland University
College is quite proud of your appointment. In distinguishing yourself, you show the
value of education and are an example to our students everywhere.

Again, please accept my congratulations.

Sincerely,
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Greg von Lehmen, Ph.D.
Acting Provost and Chief Academic Officer

cc: Dr.'Susan C. Aldridge, President
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